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I	wish	to	applaud	your	recent	recommendation	to	increase	the	price	on	feed-in	
solar.	The	electricity	companies	have	the	power	to	pay	small	rooftop	solar	
generators	whatever	they	want.	Their	shareholders	demand	higher	returns	so	
inevitably	the	price	on	feed-in	solar	will	be	as	low	as	they	can	get	away	with.	
Ipart		should	demand	a	regulated	price	to	improve	the	economics	of	rooftop	
solar	and	thus	help	Australia	meet	its	commitment	to	reducing	greenhouse	
gases.	
	
John	Hindmarsh		
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